®

WASTE MANAGEMENT CROSSROADS LANDFILL

October 24, 2019 PO. Box 629

357 Mercer Road
Ms. Linda J. Butler E%?;?;X%%A}ME 04951
Environment Services Specialist Il| (207) 634-4519 Fax

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management
17 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0017

Re: Waste Management Disposal Services of Maine, Inc. -~ Crossroads Landfill (WMDSM)
Solid Waste Permit Application Submission
Proposed Phase 14 Landfill

Dear Ms. Butler:

Please find enclosed a Solid Waste Permit Application for the proposed Phase 14 landfill at the Crossroads
Landfill in Norridgewock, Maine. WMDSM worked in conjunction with Geosyntec Consultants (Landfill
Designer), Golder Associates (Hydrogeology Consultant), Normandeau Associates (Natural Resources
Consultant) and SCS Engineers (Landfill Gas Designer) to prepare this application. The application was
completed in accordance with the requirements for landfill development presented in Chapter 400 and
401 of the Maine Solid Waste Management Rules.

The processing and licensing application fees for this application have been previously provided and
accepted by the Maine Department of Environmental Protection.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or require further information.

Sincerely,
Waste Management Disposal Services of Maine, Inc. — Crossroads Landfill

-] %W

Sherwood A. McKenney
District Engineer

cc. Jeffrey McGown - WMDSM (w/o enclosure)
Kathy Tarbuck - MEDEP (w/ enclosure)
Richard Labelle - Town Manager (w/ enclosure)
Peter Richer - Waste Management Foxboro (w/o enclosure)
Steve Poggi - Waste Management Hampton (w/o enclosure)
Scott Luettich - Geosyntec (w/o enclosure)
Juliet Browne - Verrill (w/ enclosure)

file: Phase 14 Solid Waste Permit Application — MDEP Correspondence

From everyday collection to environmental protection, Think Green® Think Waste Management.
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